
Friday 10 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Important notice: Lesson cancellations due to exams

Due to a number of large scale exams all lessons will be cancelled on the dates below, so that we can
prioritise the exams.

The dates are:
● Thursday 16 May 2024
● Tuesday 21 May 2024
● Thursday 23 May 2024
● Monday 3 June 2024
● Thursday 6 June 2024
● Monday 10 June 2024

All learners sitting exams on the dates above must come into college at least 45 minutes before exams
start. Learners who are not due to sit exams on the dates above will be set independent work by their
subject teachers.

Please note that:
● The LRC will remain open for learners who wish to use the facilities to revise.
● Any appointments with Students Services are likely to be rearranged - learners will be contacted

directly if this is the case.

Please encourage revision at home and support where possible. Students can access LRC online revision
and study skills resources via the Student Intranet.

Kind regard
Susanne Davies
Interim Principal and Chief Executive
Newham Sixth Form College (NewVIc)

https://sites.google.com/newvic.ac.uk/student-intranet/lrc



